
Dear Parent/Guardian:  
 
The Department of Education and Early Childhood Development is seeking feedback from the public to 

inform revision of the World Issues 120 curriculum. Please read the notice below and feel free to 

contribute your voice using the outlined process. 

 

 
 

As part of an updated curriculum development process, the Curriculum Branch of the Department of Education 

and Early Childhood Development is inviting input from stakeholders. We believe curriculum will be enriched by a 

wider range of perspectives and ideas. At the beginning of the process, input will be solicited for one month to 

inform development. 

In order to determine the effectiveness of this approach to gather feedback, we are piloting the process as we 

prepare to revise the World Issues Grade 12 curriculum. 

The World Issues course will focus on our interdependent world and the significant issues we face as global 

citizens.   

Please provide input for what you would consider to be: 

a) important topics and/or concepts for a world issues course, and 
b) essential skills that students should be able to demonstrate at the end of such a course. 

 

Send your input to curriculum.feedback@gnb.ca.  The site will be open from February 17
th

 to March 27
th

, 2015.   

Note:  The deadline for feedback has been extended beyond March 17
th

, to March 27
th

, 2015.  We look forward to  

receiving your input.  Your ideas will be considered as the curriculum is revised.  

 

The Curriculum K-12 Branch at the Department of Education and Early Childhood Development 

mailto:curriculum.feedback@gnb.ca

